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Brighton & Hove City Council 

 
 
 
Councillor Wakefield 
Chair, Housing Committee  
 
 
4 January 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Councillor Wakefield 
 
Publicity was recently given to the London Borough of Newham's scheme to 
register all landlords in their local authority area. I would request that officers 
investigate and report back on this scheme and the feasibility of implementing 
a similar scheme in our City. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Farrow 
Labour & Co-operative Group  
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